
  

 

 
 

   

       
Welcome to Warwickshire!  
 
We would like to invite you to attend one of 
the NQT Welcome Meetings organised by 
the Local Authority which acts as the 
Appropriate Body for the induction of newly 
qualified teachers.  
 
This training is free of charge to NQTs 
registered with Warwickshire LA and we 
would like all newly qualified teachers who 
will be starting their induction period in the 
Autumn term 2017 to attend. 
 
Please note that attendance is 
compulsory and these are the only 
Welcome Meetings to be offered to NQTs 
this year!  Booking is essential! 

 
Aims: 
 
To inform newly qualified teachers about 
their school’s statutory obligations and the 
role of Warwickshire County Council as the 
Appropriate Body. 
 
To support newly qualified teachers in 
building links across their schools’ 
consortium.  

The agenda for the afternoon will include: 
 
An opportunity for networking with other 
Warwickshire NQTs 
 
An Introduction from Warwickshire Local 
Authority 
 
The NQT Year – a recently qualified teacher 
tell you about some of their experiences 
during their NQT year 
 
NQT Induction Programme – essential 
information about your entitlement as an 
NQT 
 
Union membership – information from the 
main teaching unions 
 
Behaviour management – strategies and tips 
on how to deal with potentially tricky 
situations in the classroom 
 
ICT session - Use of social media 
 
Q & A session followed by an opportunity to 
meet with union reps 

 
Tea and coffee will be available from 3.30pm and the training will then start promptly 
at 4.00pm and finish at 6.00pm. 
 
Please choose from one of the following venues: 
 

EITHER 
 

OR 

Tuesday 12 September 2017 
 
The Pound Lane Learning Centre, 
Pound Lane, Leamington Spa, CV32 7RT 

Tuesday 26 September 2017 
 
Life Church, 
17 Bulkington Road, Bedworth, 
Warwickshire, CV12 9DG 

 
 
 
 

To book a place, please log on to NQT Manager https://warwickshire.nqtmanager.com 
If you have not logged on before, your tutor will be able to help you 

 
If you have any queries, please contact Hilary Honess on 01926 745621 or  

email hilaryhoness@warwickshire.gov.uk   

NQT WELCOME MEETINGS – AUTUMN 2017 
Calling all NQTs! 

DO PLEASE ENSURE YOU BOOK IN TO THE VENUE NEAREST YOUR 
SCHOOL TO BUILD LINKS WITH OTHER NQTs IN YOUR CONSORTIUM 
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